
This submission is to request that all products sold in Australia that contain palm oil should have 
mandatory labelling showing that the product contains palm oil to give the Australian people the 
choice to not support palm oil production. 
 
As an avid supporter of the “Orang-utan Australia Project” and an animal lover, I always check labels 
on products I am purchasing to make sure it does not contain palm oil because of the threat to their 
habitat that the planting of palm oil plantations creates. Knowing that even though I am being 
diligent, I cannot always make the correct choice in purchasing palm oil free products makes me feel 
that my rights to know ingredients in a product are being taken away from me. 
 
Please consider this request taking in the fact that innocent animals are dying at an alarming rate 
and certain species will become extinct soon because of human greed. Animals have as much right 
to live in their own natural habitat in peace without us ripping it down. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Belinda Palmer  

 


